
 

DECEMBER 2017 

Father Christmas Comes to Crossgates 

 

He’s on his way! 

Father Christmas returns to Crossgates on Saturday 4th November - 
whether your little ones have been naughty or nice this year, visit our 
magical Christmas Grotto from Saturday 4th November to Sunday 24th 
December 

The grotto is open from 10am - 4pm on the following dates: 

4th & 5th November 

11th & 12th November 

16th - 19th November 

23rd - 26th November 

30th November - 3rd December 

7th December - 10th December 

13th December - 17th December 

18th December - 23rd December 

On Christmas Eve - 24th December - the Grotto will be open 10am - 
3pm, so Father Christmas can get ready for a very busy night shift! 

Turn up on the day or avoid the queues by booking online 
today: www.bookfatherchristmas.co.uk/crossgates  

 


